

3 Wheathill Close

Leamington Spa

CV32 6PL

29 July 2012

D. Barber Esq.
Development Policy Manager
Warwick District Council
Riverside House
Milverton Hill
LEAMINGTON SPA.

Dear Mr Barber

Re The draft Local Development Plan

I wish to object most strongly to the draft proposals to build on green belt land to the north of Leamington.

I understand there are brown field sites still available and not considered in your proposals.

This, in my opinion, is irresponsible planning.

You are the custodians of our environment which means you must preserve green belt land, at all costs.

Yours sincerely

and the second s

Mrs S. A. Moon

a Winestrill Class